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[External Email]

 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Hello,

 

As a fellow snowmobile that enjoys my winter in this area. I would like to support and advocate for the current

plan to allow Over Snow Vehicles (OSV) use, Nov. 1st through June 15th. As the environmental impact study has

supported. The proposed season is an appropriate length for protecting our resources, wildlife, as well as giving

snowmobilers a fair seasonal window to recreate.

 

Sincerely,

 

Spencer Cowing

 

[PII]


